

# St. Peter School Bobcat Bulletin



Live Faithfully. Pursue Knowledge. Serve Others. All for the Glory of God.

www.huronstpeterschool.org

# April 29, 2021

Friday, 4/30 School Mass; EdChoice Priority Application window closes; Parish scholarship apps due

Saturday, 5/01 Confirmation

Tuesday, 5/04 First Tuesday with Jesus

Wednesday, 5/05 Walk-a-Thon shirt sizes and envelopes due; No Pre-4 class: Conferences

### This week you are receiving:

- Bobcat Bulletin (email/website)
- PTO Student Survey (envelope)

- May Calendar (email)
- Olympic Day Teams (envelope)

# From your PTO:

- Share this link with your family and friends: <u>2021 Walk-a-Thon</u>. Every family that collects at least 1 donation will be entered into a drawing to win a 4 pack of Kalahari water park passes!
- Thank you to everyone for your participation in the <u>Spring Plant Sale</u>! We made \$1700! Way to go! Family prizes went home this week. We had 40% participation so we missed our goal for the ice cream party, but I have high hopes for next year! After discussion with the school leadership, it was decided to use the profits to benefit preschool classroom improvements and PTO events for next year. Thank you everyone for your support!
- We still <u>need volunteers</u> to help with the plant sale pick-up. If you are able to help during the time slots listed below, please contact Jenna Cencer (<u>jenna.cencer@yahoo.com</u> or 419.239.5493) as soon as possible.

Friday, May 7<sup>th</sup> 10am-?? Unloading the plants upon delivery

Friday, May 7<sup>th</sup> 2:30-5pm Help with customer pick up Saturday, May 8<sup>th</sup> 9-11am Help with customer pick up

- Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3-7 this year. Lisa Kenning and the PTO committee have a great week planned for our teachers! The 'Cinco De Mayo' themed week includes: an evening out at Barra, lunch, treats and a gift. There will be a survey included in this week's Bobcat Bulletin for your student to complete. We ask that once it is completed, please place it in the basket in the narthex at drop-off or pick up by Tuesday, May 4<sup>th</sup>. We would like to include these surveys in a display for the teachers on Wednesday morning. We recognize the Walk-a-Thon fundraiser is underway and we didn't want to overload our parents with extra tasks this week. We also want to make sure we include any thoughts or ideas you may have to celebrate our amazing St. Peter teachers. If you would like to honor your child's teacher in a personal way with a note or craft, please feel free to do so next week! If you have a thought you would like to include for all the teachers, please contact Lisa Kenning (elisabethk1@aol.com) and we will do our best to incorporate into the week.
- <u>Olympic Day Lunch</u> The PTO will provide lunch to our students on Olympic Day. It is always great to have a few helping hands to prepare and distribute the food. Please contact Andra Kurtz (<u>rakurtz@bex.net</u>) if you are available to assist. Thank you!



#### **Art & Academic Fair:**

This year, friends and families are invited to view the displays in the Gathering Space from 3pm Thursday, May 27<sup>th</sup> until 9am on Tuesday, June 1<sup>st</sup>.

#### **Yearbook Orders:**

Capture this year's memories for only \$18! Yearbooks can be ordered online at <a href="https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/">https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/</a> using our code of 2606521 until <a href="June 1st">June 1st</a>.



## 2021-2022 Scholarship Deadlines:



The EdChoice priority application period ends <u>tomorrow</u>. The second application period begins July 1<sup>st</sup>, but availability is limited so please make sure to apply soon. Remember that in order to apply for the Parish Assistance Scholarship next year, you

must first apply for EdChoice. The Parish Assistance Scholarship deadline is also tomorrow.

# From the Huron Public Library:

Share your art on the Huron Public Library's Online Community Art Gallery
on <a href="mailto:huronlibrary.org">huronlibrary.org</a>. View art and photography shared by your community, then
share your own by emailing photos to <a href="mailto:mckenna.leckrone@huronlibrary.org">mckenna.leckrone@huronlibrary.org</a>. All ages
can participate.



- Need help deciding what to read next? Check out our Virtual Readers' Advisory survey. You tell us what
  you like and we'll send suggestions straight to your inbox. Visit <u>huronlibrary.org</u> to find the Virtual RA.
- Find the Library on Instagram @huronlibrary. Each Monday in May will feature a new post challenge designed by the Teen Library Council. Share your thoughts and photos with the hashtags #huronlibrary or #HPLweekly. A winner will be selected each week to receive some gift cards to local eateries.
- This week is Children's Book Week at the Library! This year, the Library is honoring the past and present
  Anna Dewdney Read Together Award winners and the top picks nominated from the Children's & Teen
  Book Choice Awards. Additional copies of these special books will be available to check out throughout the
  week.
- MAY THE FOURTH BE WITH YOU on Tuesday, May 4. Each patron that checks out Star Wars material on this day will get a special Star Wars treat!
- Don't forget to send us your LEGO creations from home on Thursday, May 6 for the Library's next LEGO
  Builders Club Online. Students in Kindergarten Grade 6 can build at home and then send photos
  to <a href="https://example.com">HPL44839@gmail.com</a> so that Miss Melissa can share them on our social media pages.
- To find more information about programs and current services being offered at the Library, visit huronlibrary.org or follow us on Instagram, Facebook, and Twitter.